PUBLIC NOTICE

Please take note that the ‘Hon. Chief Justice has permitted that matters
before the Hon. Judges and Magistrates scheduled to be held from 8t to
12t April, 2019, be adjourned to further dates in order to allow Legal
Practitioners appearing in such matters to attend the Commonwealth Law
Conference from 8t to 12t April, 2019 and the Law Association of Zambia
Annual General meeting on the 13t April 2019 respectively at Avani Victoria

Falls Resort in Livingstone.

Litigants with matters scheduled on the said dates are therefore advised to
contact the Marshals to the Hon. Judges and Magistrates for the

rescheduling of the affected matters.

The inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.

c.c  The Hon. Chief Justice
c.c Law Association of Zambia

1st March, 2019



